Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 12:51 PM
To: 'Phillips, Hollis'

Subject: RE: extensions for 403 and 14

Hollis,

That's not a problem.

Thanks,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Phillips, Hollis [mailto:Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 11:30 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: extensions for 403 and 14

Paresh:

The recent ACEH directives for site R)403 and RO14 indicate we need to have our pilot tests done by late September and a report in
by late October. We are lined up to mobilize into the field with the driller for both sites until the week of 9/7 with development on
9/13. We’'ll start the pilot test the following week and could be running it for 60 days (depending how the aquifers react). This could
put us into late November. Any way we could have an extension for report submittal to by January 7, 20117

Hollis E. Phillips | Sr. Geologist| hollis.phillips@arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 100 Montgomery , Suite 300 | San Francisco, CA, 94104
T415.374.2744 X13 | M. 510.219.7764 | F.415.374.2744
www.arcadis-us.com

Professional Geologist/PG-CA #6887
ARCADIS, Imagine the result
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